
The Mary & Martha Chapter  "
Church of the Good Shepherd, Burke VA"
Daughters of the King """"
Our chapter was established on August 27, 2006 and we are excited to be celebrating our 11th 
year anniversary this year. We hope you will consider joining us in beginning our next ten 
years. ""
Our chapter, as of August 2016, is comprised of 16 women. We meet on the fourth Saturday of 
each month (except July) at 11:30 in Room 6 on the lower level at COGS. Our Saturday 
meeting is a potluck lunch followed by intercessory prayer & a brief business meeting. We 
conclude with a Sister-led devotional time.""
Additionally, we have begun to offer an evening Bible study from October to May/June on the 
second Tuesday evening each month at 7 pm. We will be studying Adam Hamilton’s “Making 
Sense of the Bible” until April 2017. There is a video which we will watch at the meeting so, if 
you cannot get the reading done, you are still able to participate. This Bible study is open to the 
whole congregation.""
The DOK is a religious order based on service & evangelism as well as prayer therefore we 
collect from our sisters, at each monthly meeting, contributions for The Ronald McDonald 
House. Gaela Hime contacts them to learn of their most pressing needs & delivers whatever we 
are able to bring to our meeting. ""
To further enrich our spiritual needs, there is a yearly Province Retreat which many of us attend. 
This year we will have a Chapter Retreat, and there are 2 Diocesan meetings per year.  ""
And since we are a group of women, we also like to socialize and try to meet every so often just 
for fun. Outings have included visits to DC (with transportation arranged) as well as a tea, a bbq 
and wine tastings held at different Sister’s homes. ""
We hope that you will prayerfully consider if becoming a Daughter of the King is the next step in 
your faith journey. Please feel free to join us at one of our monthly meetings to get to know us. 
We look forward to seeing you! """
President - Susan Generazio 703-989-9686"" generazios@yahoo.com"
Vice-President - Kathy Moore 703-764-9485"" dksjmoore@yahoo.com"
Secretary - Arline Easley 703-323-1875" " bobarleasley@verizon.net"
Treasurer - Gaela Hime 703-978-1683" " gaela@himefamily.com"
" " " " " " ""
Additional Members: Anne Allen, Peggy Barr, Avis Bent, Elvira Beracochea, Cece Bradley, 
Leann Bucor, Rita Farris, Elvira Insua, Marge Powell, Jenny Seguinot, Gail Smith, Barb Tiffin
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